
Covid-19 Update
The National Public Health Emergency Team said today (11/03/2020) that containment measures
would now be enhanced. It asked members of the public to “consider how to limit your social
interactions” and to “avoid indoor, crowded spaces”, shaking hands and “close personal contact”. 

Today further measures were announced, including closing schools, colleges and cultural institutions
and a recommendation that staff work at home if possible. We expect further measures to be
announced in the coming days.

Therefore, we will have a minimal staff in the office to answer the phone for system down issues, all
other issues should be logged via email or on support.manitex.ie.
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